
Year 2 Spring term newsletter 

 

Year 2 have been working so hard this year. We have learned so much already! 

In Autumn term, we worked hard in all subjects. 

In English we began our first ‘Talk for Writing’ unit where we innovated the story of ‘The Magic 

Porridge Pot.’ 

 

 

 

In Maths, we enjoyed learning about Place Value and Addition and Subtraction. We have been 

learning some formal methods to add and subtract. We use our concrete materials to support our 

learning. 

 

 

 

 

This term in Maths, we are exploring shape. We have been looking at the properties of 2d and 3d 

shapes. 

The children have particularly enjoyed our History lessons. We have been learning about the Queens 

of England. We have learned some very interesting facts. Ask your child what they can remember 

about this topic! 

 

 

 

 

 



Ways to support your child at home: 

1. Practise times tables by accessing TTRockstars  

Times Tables Rock Stars – Times Tables Rock Stars (ttrockstars.com) 

The pupils all have a log in for this which is stuck in the front of their homework books 

 

2. Keep up with reading at home. Ask your children to answer questions about what they have 

read. You could even encourage them to do a book review after they have read the book. 

 

3. Homework will contain the weekly spellings. Practise these by using the worksheet provided 

and by getting the children to log on to Spelling shed. Again the logins are in the front of the 

homework book.  

 

Spelling Shed - Spelling Shed - The Science of Spelling 

 

Things coming up this term: 

Trip to the library 

Trip to Beamish 

Sports events 

 

Year 2 SAT information: 

The link below has some really useful information about year 2. 

Year 2 at primary school (age 6–7) - Oxford Owl 

https://ttrockstars.com/
https://www.spellingshed.com/en-gb/
https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/at-school/year-2-at-primary-school/

